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Santa needs some little helpers 

Christmas Fair 

This year, we want to make Christmas special. And we need lots of help to do 

it.  

Helping with the Christmas Fair is a fantastic way to get involved, make friends and 

really do something worthwhile. Everyone’s got something they can add to this 

fabulous festive event, no matter how or when they do it. And this year, we’ve broken 

it down into small, manageable chunks, so that you can play a little part in the magic 

in the way that works for you. 

With big plans, but only a small PTA team, we really, really need your help. 

Why help out? 

From iPads to playground equipment, it’s events like these that pay for so many of 

the little extras that make school fun and help our children learn. And we all know 

how much our kids enjoy this highlight of the winter term.  

So how can you help?  

Please let us know which job works for you and return the form to school by Fri 15th 

November. Let’s all pitch in together to make this the biggest, best Christmas Fair 

yet for our kids! 

Get in touch 

We’re always keen to welcome new people and hear your ideas. Just email us on  

sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk or contact Lindsay on 07941217353. 
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PTA Help 

 

Name ....................................................  Contact number................................. 

                                                                 Email       ............................................ 

Child’s name .........................................  Child’s class......................................... 

                                                                                                                       √                                     

Raffle ticket/letter stapling Anytime before 22nd November, at home or 

school 

 

Donating raffle prizes Preferably by 22nd November  

Shopping for the Christmas Fair Anytime prior to the event  

Picking up Bread Rolls Friday 6th December (lunchtime ish)  

Tombola/donation sorting and 

ticketing 

Friday morning 29th November at school  

Decorating Santa’s Grotto (art 

room) 

Friday 6th December – am   

Christmas Fair set up 

(classrooms) 

3.30 pm  onwards Friday 6th December  

Kitchen preparation Friday 6th December 4.30pm onwards  

Help on the Christmas Fair stalls Friday 6th December, between 6pm – 8.30pm 

(1/2 hr slots) 

 

Post Fair clear up Friday 6th December  

 

 


